
 

 

 

 

 

Election of Parent Governors - Ballot Paper 
 

Name of Candidate: Lucy Bagnall  Vote Here  

I have two children in Tittensor, one in Reception and one in Year 3. Both my children enjoy the education they 

receive. This makes me supportive of the work and vision of the school. I feel passionate about the school’s inclusive 

culture and I feel I could bring new ideas and different ways of thinking to benefit all of our children as part of the 

Tittensor School family. I have over 7 years experience in HR for a large retail company and feel my skills surrounding 

performance monitoring and working to tight budgets would be advantageous for the board of governors. 

Name of Candidate: Felicia Goodwin              Vote Here  

I am an experienced parent of six children and recognise the significance of providing the right environment for every 

individual to excel at school. I currently have one child at Tittensor First whom we adopted and also has extra 

educational needs. This has given me a greater knowledge and understanding of the educational system and the 

support and care the school provides for every child. I have lived on Beechcliff Lane for over 20 years and have formed 

strong links with the families and the wider community within Tittensor village. As a mother, friend and pastor, I am 

passionate about supporting families and helping to create an environment where parents feel cared for and listened 

to, and children are able to feel safe, learn and enjoy their time in school. As a leader of a church based in the local 

community, I understand the need for a clear vision and the importance of creating a Christian-based culture within 

Tittensor First School. I believe that holding executive leaders to account for the educational performance of the 

organisation and its pupils and the effective performance management of staff is a key responsibility for any governor. 

An ‘x’ should be placed next to the name of the candidate of your choice and please remember that you are voting 

for 1 candidate. Irrespective of the number of children you may have in school each parent is only entitled to return 

one ballot paper. 

Must be returned by: Friday 19th November by 3.00 pm. 

Please return by whichever of the following methods suits you best: 

- pupil post (if returned in an envelope please mark it ‘Parent Governor Elections’) 

- Royal Mail (envelopes marked ‘Parent Governor Elections) 

- by hand personally placing ballot paper into the ballot box 

Ballot Papers received after the above date will not be counted. 
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